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Kindergarten Spotlight 
Making Learning Personal for Every Student 

 

If you are considering your options for fall 2019 Kindergarten, 
you won't want to miss this event! 

Please join Greenwich Public Schools elementary school principals  
as we spotlight our Kindergarten program. 

 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 
Greenwich Town Hall Meeting Room 

101 Field Point Road, Greenwich 
 

 
 

Kindergarten Spotlight is an opportunity to hear about the GPS approach to teaching our 
youngest learners, setting them on the path to academic, personal and interpersonal success. 
You will learn about the GPS curriculum, services, and programs, a day in the life of a student, 

our roadmap to personalizing learning for every student, and magnet program offerings in four 
of our elementary schools. We’ll also save time to address your most pressing questions.  

 
The GPS Kindergarten Orientation/Registration process held at individual elementary schools 

begins in February each year. Kindergarten Spotlight provides an early opportunity for families 
considering their educational options to learn more about the GPS program.  


